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Friday Bulletin                  
 

 Friday 6th October 2017 
Dear Parents,  
 

 
 

 

 
 
Vista Veg 
On Friday 13th October the whole school will be visiting Vista Veg in the afternoon as a 
means to inspire the children about our ‘Food for Life’ project. A key aspect will be the 
construction of new planting borders in school so we can begin growing our own produce. 
We hope to learn much from Vista and develop a local partnership. If any parents would 
like to come along and help out on the trip, please let Pauline know.  
 
Parent Questionnaires 
As part of our ‘Food for Life’ project, we have been asked to hand out a parent 
questionnaire; these are included in your child’s plastic wallet this week. If these could be 
completed and returned to school as soon as possible then we can begin collating the 
feedback. 
 
Join our SNAG 
We are required to create a ‘School Nutrition Action Group’ as part of our ‘Food for Life’ 
accreditation and are looking for parents to join. Please contact the school if you would 
like to be involved in half termly meetings with pupils and staff. It’s an exciting opportunity 
to brainstorm ideas and help forge the future. 
 
Woodstrover’s Apple Juice Trip 
Next Wednesday (11th October) class 2 will be taking a trip during the morning to the 
Woodstrover’s apple juice farm. They will have the opportunity to pick and press apples 
to create their own bottles of apple juice.  
  



 

 

 

                   

 
 

Harvest Festival 
Thank you to all the parents who made it down to Harvest Festival yesterday to watch the 
children perform their harvest pieces. Particular thanks to those of you who have sent in 
donations: we’ve collected lots of food this year which will be donated to the Salvation 
Army in Penrith.  Thanks also go to Alex and Carolyn for leading the service and to Karen 
for a particularly lovely scarecrow! 
 
Parents’ Evening 
In your plastic wallets this week are your appointment times for Parents’ Evening on 18th 
October. Pauline has tried to make the appointments as convenient as possible. If you are 
unable to attend but would like an alternative slot then please contact your child’s class 
teacher to arrange a convenient time. 
 
Fundraising events for Nursery 
Tonight (Friday 6th October) there will be a bingo evening at Orton Market Hall starting at 
7:30pm. These are always enjoyable occasions so it would be great to see lots of people 
there to help support Lyvennet Nursery. 
 
There will be a table top sale on Saturday 4th November at Orton Market Hall 1-4pm. To 
book a table (£6 per table) please contact either Jillian (01931715000) or Sharon 
(01931715763). All are welcome and proceeds will go towards Lyvennet Nursery.  
 
 

 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
Wednesday 11th October  Class 2 trip to Woodstrover’s farm. 
Friday 13th October   Vista Veg Trip 1pm-3pm 
Wednesday 18th October  Parents’ Evening  
Monday 30th October  Y1 Y6 Height and Weight Measurements 
Wednesday 15th November Friends AGM 7pm 
Wednesday 6th December  Christmas Play 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

                   

 
 
 
After school club   - Week beginning: 9th October 2017 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday Cooking Club      Thursday Lacrosse  
 
Tuesday Action Ants         Friday Construction Club    
 
Wednesday Film Club 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. to pay for …………..sessions. 
 
 
............................................................................................................................................ 
                                      
 
 


